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2019-nCoV Virus Update 
 

Friday, 7th February 2020 

Dear Parents, 

  

As promised, here is the update following our weekly Incident Response Team Meeting today. 

There are currently no further updates or amendments to the Government guidance received on 

Tuesday. 

• We are continuing with the extra precautions outlined on Wednesday. As you can imagine, 

I have spoken to many disappointed children over the last two days. We have videoed the 

assemblies running this week and will continue to do so over the coming weeks so you 

can enjoy the performances at home. 

• A reminder that we ask parents to take their children’s temperature each morning before 

they come to school. A fever (temperature above 37.5) is only one indicator so please be 

observant to other indicators of illness.  

• We also request that parents monitor their own temperature before coming into school.  

• We are continuing with our own checking each morning and through the day. Thank you to 

those parents who have come into school to pick up children that have developed 

temperatures during the day. 

• Many thanks to those parents who have or have had their children on a Leave of Absence 

at home. We appreciate your support in this preventative measure. 

The following events have been assessed and will continue next week: 

• Visiting author 

• Tuesday 11th February - Year 12 University Destinations Workshop 

• Tuesday 11th February - Single Parents Network 

• Thursday 13th February - Forum for Dads 

• Friday 14th February - IBDP & BTEC Parent Workshop 

 

Mr Christopher Short 

Principal 

 


